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Please make HEEHRA rebates available for upgrades made in 2023 

Based on the prevailing information circulated in media sources quoting government 
agencies and entities, we thought rebates would be available for installing a heat pump 

system during 2023, so we went ahead and had them installed. The DOE seems to be 
taking a long time establishing the guidelines... Once guidelines are (finally) established, 
and the state sets it's own guidelines for the distribution of funds, PLEASE make 

rebates available to people like us, if eligible, who made the necessary upgrades in 
2023! We want to do our part to avert the worst prospects associated with this climate 

catastrophe, but it's expensive to do so. We hope that help isn't withheld because we 
acted on the early side. Thanks! 


